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July 7, 2017  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

Quota Monitoring Webpage Malfunction 

 
Earlier today, the Division of Marine Fisheries’ quota monitoring webpage malfunctioned. The 

formula used to update the state’s commercial landings effectively double counted landings to 

date. This resulted in the page demonstrating that landings of quota managed species were 

approximately two times their actual value - including showing more than 140% of the fluke quota 

had been landed. This technical problem has since been corrected. The quota monitoring page is 

updated and now reflects actual state commercial fishery landings for these species. We apologize 

for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

To view our quota monitoring page, please visit our website: 

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dfg/dmf/commercial-fishing/quotas-and-landings/ 
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